
1

Townsend, Erle

From: Larenda Mielke <larenda.mielke@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 12:20 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

I disagree with electric car mandates. Reasons:  

1) Electric car batteries contain hazardous materials and are extremely expensive to replace 

2) Electric cars themselves are expensive 

3) Electric cars do not do well in cold weather. 

 

 

Larenda Mielke 

618-520-2340  

larenda.mielke@gmail.com  


